
 

 
COOKIE WALK 

The cookie walk returns on Saturday, November 19th from 9 am -3 pm in the Ahearn Center (Gym). We need YOU and 
your homemade cookies to make it a success! As an added incentive to get your ovens heated up, for every two 
dozen cookies donated a student will earn one FULL out of uniform pass. There is a limit of two passes per student, 
but no limit to the number of cookies that you can donate!

There are two cookie drop off opportunities:  

● Friday, November 18th from 8:10 - 9 am. Enter via Door 1 and volunteers will be there to help you. 
Please wait until after the students have finished entering for the school day!  

● Saturday, November 19th from 8 - 9 am. Enter via the Ahearn Center doors and bring the cookies into 
the gym - look for us in the back right corner! 

Please bring this completed form with you when you drop off your cookies. We only need one form per family.  

IMPORTANT: Please label each tray/container with the cookie type before you drop it off and do not put 
different types of cookies in the same tray/container. Please wrap each tray with tin foil or have some form of 
lid on each tray/container to protect the cookies! 

****************************************************************************************** 
 
 
NAME:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CONTRIBUTED __________________ DOZEN COOKIES TO THE COOKIE WALK.  
 

Your Child’s Name Teacher 

  

  

  

  

  

Out of uniform passes will be sent home in your child’s folder the week following the event. 

Questions? Need to arrange an alternate cookie drop off time? Contact mothersclub@stjuliana.org 


